
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:43:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Tarah Sellars

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: EB-2022-0200
My household is against any rate increases as proposed by Enbridge gas. The monopoly and continued increase in
the prices of this resource are already causing us undue financial hardship through previous price raises with no
increase in gas usage. We have updated all of our appliances to be as efficient as possible, set the house temperature
to 68 degrees Fahrenheit while home (and lower when we are not) and still see no reflection of that in the prices we
pay for gas to heat our home.

Heating our home should not be considered a luxury as it is a necessity for life. Enbridge is already profiting from
consumers for a necessary resource, and inflation has not decreased its ability to continue providing this essential
service. Inflation has, however, impacted residential consumers quite negatively as many of us struggle even more
to keep up with the cost of living.

Those in the North West and North East regions should still see a decrease in their gas expenses, but that does not
necessarily mean others should see an increase to compensate for such. All households should be able to heat their
home without going broke.

Thank you for accepting my comment on this matter, and I appreciate the consideration.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --






